
Family Planning Benefit Program Locations 
 

LARC may be available where individuals already go for medical care, and may be covered by their insurance. There’s 

also another option for obtaining LARC. Thanks to New York State’s Family Planning Benefit Program (FPBP), most 

people, including teens, can get LARC confidentially and for free. There are several clinics in the Rochester area that 

can enroll patients in this benefit program. Some clinics have walk-in hours, but it is best to call before visiting. 

 

You can still access free and confidential birth control in Monroe County during the COVID-19 outbreak. 
During this time of uncertainty surrounding the coronavirus pandemic, we want to assure you that local access and 

availability of birth control remains a priority. If you are in need of birth control or have questions or concerns about 

your current birth control method, we recommend that you first contact your primary provider. You can also reach out 

to these local clinical partners to schedule a telemedicine or in-person visit. 

 

FPBP Enrolling Location 
Monroe County 

Hours of Operation  

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

Planned Parenthood 

114 University Avenue 

Rochester, NY 14605 

866-600-6886 

 

8:30 am - 

5:00 pm 

8:30 am – 

7:00 pm 

8:30 am - 

5:00 pm 

7:30 am – 

5:00 pm 

8:30 am – 

5:00 pm 

9:00 am – 

2:30 pm 

Women’s Health Practice at 

Strong 

125 Lattimore Road, Suite 150 

Rochester, NY 14620 

585-275-2691 

 

8:30 am – 

4:30 pm 

8:30 am – 

4:30 pm 

8:30 am – 

4:30 pm 

8:30 am – 

4:30 pm 

8:30 am – 

4:30 pm 
Closed 

Jordan Health at Community 

Place1 

145 Parsells Avenue 

Rochester, NY 14609 

585-784-9540 
This location is temporarily closed, 

and patients are being seen at: 

 

Anthony L. Jordan Health 

Center 

82 Holland Street 

Rochester, NY 14605 

585-423-5800  

8:30am – 
8:00pm 

8:30am – 
6:00pm 

8:30am – 
6:00pm 

8:30am – 
8:00pm 

8:30am – 
5:00pm 

Closed 

 

 

New York State Department of Health Hotline for questions about the Family Planning Benefit Program 


	You can still access free and confidential birth control in Monroe County during the COVID-19 outbreak.

